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MISSING JUVENILE 

 

UPDATE  08.20.14 
 

Detectives found Shaina McBride hanging out in a hotel located on the Fort 
Lauderdale Beach.  Detectives have learned that McBride voluntarily ran away 
from her residence.  The circumstances surrounding this case will not be release 
at this time. 
 

This remains an active and ongoing investigation. 
 

ORIGINAL 08.18.14 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
in locating a missing female juvenile. 
 

Shaina McBride was last seen at her residence on Friday, August 15
th

 at 
approximately 9:00 A.M.  McBride resides in the area of Las Olas Boulevard and 
Isle of Venice in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

Law enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the area, interviewed family 
and friends and have been utilizing social media to attempt to locate McBride.  
 

McBride is described as a 14 year old, W/F, 5’6”, 145 lbs., blonde shoulder 
length hair, green eyes, and a medium build.  Her last known clothing is 
unknown. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing juvenile is strongly 
encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-HELP 
or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477 (TIPS). 
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